
Hello, 
 
As a parent to a child who has chronic, complex medical conditions, I urge you to pass Legislative 
Concept 52. People who have disabilities should be able to use supports to access healthcare, and have 
a trusted caregiver in attendance during end of life care and medical procedures. 
 
Regards, 
 
Emily Fern Dayton, MS 
208 Mill St  
Silverton, Or. 97381 
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